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With Phase Three of the State’s “Restore Illinois” plan set to allow outdoor dining at 
restaurants beginning Friday, May 29, the Village wants to make sure all Tinley Park 
restaurants have the chance to start serving food to customers as soon as possible. 
To that end, the Village has created a simple, straightforward application process 
geared at expediting the time from submittal to approval. 
 
Interested restaurant owners/operators can email a completed Temporary Outdoor 
Dining Application for Tinley Park Restaurants, as well as a sketch of the planned 
outdoor dining area layout, to outdoordining@tinleypark.org. Community 
Development Department staff will reply to the request within one business day of 
receipt and will schedule the required inspection within two business days. 
 
Businesses who intend to offer outdoor dining will be required to maintain safe 
social distancing between diners, as well as provide adequate parking for customers 
and segregate vehicular traffic from dining areas located in a parking lot. Dining 
areas in parking lots are only allowed on private property. Restaurants looking to 
use public sidewalks or roadways should contact the Community Development 
Department at (708) 444-5100. Eligible businesses must hold a current business 
license and, if applicable, a current liquor license. The restaurant must also be in 
compliance with all of the Village’s liquor codes. Restaurants who are planning on 
erecting a tent that is more than 20’x20’ or 400 square feet must also submit a tent 
permit. 
 
Find out more at TinleyPark.org/TempOutdoorDining. Tinley Park is hungry for 
your business! 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RJKgA_fwEvvZMdJ0ez3piJO0Xs6tUjq4zgCBjlGM4sanmpZnx6dPMgYYmnfHYRu7hdht2MEY5G2cUuR0jrryoZP0F55WBGIankvElaI1j5mQNtdqQrkFflQsJAjqVFf1AT6U8Bbae-AA07P4YNe0LFR_1JW_RjzcjyvjEP5z2cQWQC_uRtDWhBC9ky8z_wa8aU2nGobOHTutsRrOixWRAhxv3vIfRppEK3mQO5ygRFWXvg1vsQwDhw==&c=Y0ulhV1wEzI0GkJTVGUKzAZ6no0KCGaJKkrPYzNJjJdB191P-pqdgw==&ch=_t8VuoypSY-A61FLzvMz1ICsp3s2X7lFSmGLvI31kfn3cyVlJ-lWlQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RJKgA_fwEvvZMdJ0ez3piJO0Xs6tUjq4zgCBjlGM4sanmpZnx6dPMt2FNCQAX7o3eCxoqiIihQ8SVk79KdfaQw6BVXqP8lZaSA72sNWkc20SmUHIoqVsncFAejc6mxZcXZUFlrx3fURW5uEN6vI3C9qIkiTUck8SKBpOlodvWEbxAZc8bMixDoq4NkIIuFQliSv4UNVbFddTm8yww_V1SMM9YTQlLIpLcY95xtmP2Vdh1r1SO4t8sfqwGETInV1O8mqq9ynZYzddOwSPX6T2_zyJ1Ih3F2Urc6Q0DdUSB6_uuemF5Rdi37Wb1cr-D_Zd&c=Y0ulhV1wEzI0GkJTVGUKzAZ6no0KCGaJKkrPYzNJjJdB191P-pqdgw==&ch=_t8VuoypSY-A61FLzvMz1ICsp3s2X7lFSmGLvI31kfn3cyVlJ-lWlQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RJKgA_fwEvvZMdJ0ez3piJO0Xs6tUjq4zgCBjlGM4sanmpZnx6dPMt2FNCQAX7o3eCxoqiIihQ8SVk79KdfaQw6BVXqP8lZaSA72sNWkc20SmUHIoqVsncFAejc6mxZcXZUFlrx3fURW5uEN6vI3C9qIkiTUck8SKBpOlodvWEbxAZc8bMixDoq4NkIIuFQliSv4UNVbFddTm8yww_V1SMM9YTQlLIpLcY95xtmP2Vdh1r1SO4t8sfqwGETInV1O8mqq9ynZYzddOwSPX6T2_zyJ1Ih3F2Urc6Q0DdUSB6_uuemF5Rdi37Wb1cr-D_Zd&c=Y0ulhV1wEzI0GkJTVGUKzAZ6no0KCGaJKkrPYzNJjJdB191P-pqdgw==&ch=_t8VuoypSY-A61FLzvMz1ICsp3s2X7lFSmGLvI31kfn3cyVlJ-lWlQ==
mailto:outdoordining@tinleypark.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RJKgA_fwEvvZMdJ0ez3piJO0Xs6tUjq4zgCBjlGM4sanmpZnx6dPMt2FNCQAX7o3u_pRQXzZo53mqYQwDF4UQFNkBkE6rWgJm0tJTQHb5KRL7noEait5lIRjB3OLOclmTqSmGCfXBVlYKeABfs1bBin4S5azrYuOHQUJZP2vXfJ-6pBS_v8wp7O_cJyvLtAUAmi_wrrPPzrPSiCaVZXy1AsuIhmv3Ac0NCwjbHNex3T5_SIAo6IR7g==&c=Y0ulhV1wEzI0GkJTVGUKzAZ6no0KCGaJKkrPYzNJjJdB191P-pqdgw==&ch=_t8VuoypSY-A61FLzvMz1ICsp3s2X7lFSmGLvI31kfn3cyVlJ-lWlQ==

